Campus Safety Committee Meeting
Meeting Date: 2/18/22

Meeting Location: Virtual Meeting
Members in Attendance:

Chief Daniel Daugherty
Coryn Voels

John Gross

David Vitt
Svetlana Tlupova
Jeanne Radigan
Brian Kelly
Deanna Devlin
Emily Fogarty
Justina Geremia
Lashonda Boggan
Andrea Xu
Christine Corio
Alireza Dalili

Chief Daugherty welcomed all the Safety Committee members back to a new year as well as welcomed
the newest members to the committee.

Chief Daugherty went over the purpose of the committee and suggested the committee meet more
then once a month due to the amount of time we have lost in the fiscal year.
- Safety in regards to campus lighting- along walkways, in parking lots, crosswalks
- Safety in regards to the formation of sidewalks, crosswalks, hazards in roadways, etc.
- The Campus Safety Committee was setup and is mandated by SUNY.
- The committee started to address concerns over physical/sexual assault and has grown to
include so much more.
- Anything that can be classified as safety on campus.
-Hopefully meet at least twice a month until the end of the fiscal year.
- The advisory committee in conjunction with University Police discusses and listens to
recommendations from Farmingdale campus members.

Chief Daugherty recapped the minutes from last year’s Safety Committee Meetings.
- The Committee was formed along with the mission statement and function of the
committee.
- The website was created and the minutes from the meetings were added.
- An email address was created for any anonymous concerns/comments/questions from the
Farmingdale College community.



Chief Daugherty opened the meeting up for any questions/comments/ ideas from the committee
members.

Dr. Emily Fogarty, History, Geography, & Politics professor suggested to the committee and incident
reporting application.

- An application that would should locations and events on campus.

- Jim Daly designed a mapping program with an app that shows live incidents, histories,
geographical information, public health and safety, videos, capital projects, etc.

- Chief Daugherty mentioned that a similar program for the college campus, is in the works,
and being assembled by Julie Goble (Health and Wellness Center College Prevention
Coordinator. Chief Daugherty suggests Julie attend the next campus safety committee
meeting as a guest speaker to discuss the program and its applications.

o The programs applications include mapping activity, mapping areas of concern,
unsafe areas, unsafe lighting, roads, sidewalks, etc.

- Dr. Fogarty will reach out to Julie and Jim Daly to collaborate and to invite them both ask
guest speakers at the safety committees next meeting.

o No objections from safety committee members.
- How will mapping work on campus? How can campus members get involved?
o Suggestions from committee members include:
= Emails- Too bombarding?
= Food Events?- Free donuts to fill out a survey?
= Classes?- Extra credit for mapping survey?

Chief Daugherty suggests to also inviting Tino Posillico, Criminal Justice Professor, to attend the next
meeting regarding student affairs and Emergency Preparedness.

- Tino has suggested an overall video so students can be prepared for active shooter

situations.
- Farmingdale specific emergency preparedness.
o There was a light saber incident that turned into an amazing learning experience for
an active shooter training lesson.
- Possible to have more training/ videos for the Farmingdale college community.

An Email with a doodle poll will go out to the committee members to schedule the next campus safety
meeting sometime during the week of March 7" 2022.






